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LEARNING WITH JESUS TO BE THE BEST WE CAN BE! 

Wednesday 8th May 2019 

This week’s reading was from Hebrews 12: ’Do not let yourselves become discouraged and give up!’ We all feel like 

giving up and sometimes we need a little bit of extra help to keep us going. We have seen time and again, both in 

the New and the Old Testament, how God always support us and encourages us. He loves us and is always there 

for us, especially when we find it difficult to carry on. 

Reflection: Is there a time when you have stumbled and fallen? What helps you to continue? Who do you reach 

out for support to? We have prayed for all those people in our world who are facing difficult times… 
 

Heavenly Father, pray for all those people who need Your strength and guidance. Give them courage to continue 
on their own personal journey. Amen. 

 

 Our mission this week: is  to try to show perseverance and resilience 

Class  Gold Medals   

Seacole  30 

Teresa  35 

Nightingale  46 

Mandela  24 

Barnardo  20 

Gandhi  21 

King  40 

Class  
Attendance 

this week: 

Attendance to 

date this year: 

Whole School 

 % this week: 

Seacole 96.5 96.7 

98%.0 Teresa 95.5 96.9 

Nightingale 99.4 98.1 

Mandela 98.8 97.3 % to date: 

Barnardo 98.8 96.1 

97.1% Gandhi 97.7 97.7 

King 98.8 96.6 

 
Please join us next Friday 24th 

May for the May Procession. 
We will start at 9:30am in the 

school playground, process 
over to Sacred Heart Church 

where we will have Mass in 
honour of Our Lady. 

All welcome! 

This week’s virtue: perseverance and resilience 
‘I will not give up. I will have faith and hope even when things are difficult.’ 

Stars of the Week: 

EYFS  Aiyla Faisal 

Y1     Jack Wilkinson 

Y2     Olivia Wilkins  

Y3     Namdi Operago 

Y4     Tymoteusz Szczypta  

Y5     Niamh Dine  

Y6     Daniel Rayner 



If you are worried or concerned about the safeguarding of any of our pupils, please make an appointment to speak to Mrs     

Robinson , Miss Lister or Miss Nugent who are our safeguarding leaders.                                                                              

Any other concerns should be raised with the class teacher.  

Dates Time Who What 

Mon 13th—Thurs 16th 

May 
 Y6 SATs week 

9:05am Whole school Y2 assembly 

Fri 17th May  pm Y6 Y6 post SATs celebration picnic 

3:20pm Whole school Y4 bake sale 

Sat 18th May 9:30am Mr Conway and guests! Cafod charity bike ride 

Mon 20th—Fri 24th  All week Whole school Walk to school week 

Thurs 23rd May 3:30 onwards Whole school School Disco—see below for times! 

Fri 24th May 9:30am Whole school + parish May Procession + Mass  

Other News: 

Well done to all of our children for completing your SATsSATsSATs. We are very proud 

of you and your effort and we are confident that you have achieved your full 

potential! All that matters is that you have tried your best. 

 

School disco!! School disco!! School disco!! There will be a school disco on Thursday 23rd May. The times 

are: 

3:30-4:30pm   EYFS / Y1 

4:45-5:45pm    Y2/3 

6-7pm              Y4/5/6 

The cost is £2 per child which will include a drink and a snack. Please drop off 

and pick up the children from the playground. 

 

We will be a Polling Station Polling Station Polling Station again on Thursday 23rd May for the European 

Elections. Again, we will ensure the children remain safe onsite and that any 

disruption is kept to an absolute minimum. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Please do not arrive at 

school before 3pm. The 

gates gates gates will not be opened 

before 3pm as the bot-

tom carpark/ playground 

is used as a teaching 

space until. Arriving too 

soon and waiting outside 

blocks the road for oth-

ers users. Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

Everybody is welcome to 

reflect and pray in cele-

bration of Our Lady, 

Thurs/Fridays. 

 

Don’t forget to 

take the rosary rosary rosary 

bags home to pray 

with your families! 

Charity News: 

It’s your last chance to get behind Mr Conway and his friends as they cycle all 

the way from Leeds to Liverpool in aid of donations to Cafod. You can see the 

team off at Leeds Canal by the train station at 9:30am if you wish.  

Good luck Mr Conway!! Donations and further information are available at: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/mark-conway19 

 


